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  Team 1 Team 2 Team 3 Team 4 
Month/Yr Day Day Day Day 

Jun, 2021 19 5 11 25 
July, 2021 17 3, 31 9 23 

Aug, 2021 14 28 5 20 

Keepers of His House Schedule 

__ 

Coming Events 

Date Time Event Location 

5 7:30AM Florida State RA/DD/GK 
Meeting 

Zoom 

5 12:00PM Rosary for America Intersection Park 
and Dogwood 

10 7:00PM K of C Council Meeting - 
Elections! 

Bingo Pavilion/
Online 

14 6:00 PM CCMI Board Meeting Knights Hall 

17 7:00PM 4th Degree Assembly 2823 
Meeting 

 

20  Father's Day  

20 10:30AM Mass with Father Raymond 
Herard 

St. Rose of Lima 

26 4:00PM Corporate Communion Mass 
(Saturday) 

St. Rose of Lima 

26  July Newsletter Articles Due  

30  All Forms/Reports Received 
at Supreme Council 

All Forms/Reports 
Received at 
Supreme Council 

The Most Holy Body 
and Blood of Christ 
Sunday, June 6 
 
Pope Urban IV established 
the Feast of Corpus Christi 
as a universal feast of the 
Church, on September 8, 
1264.  At his request St. 
Thomas Aquinas composed 
the office (the official 
prayers of the Church) for 
the feast. This office is 
widely considered one of 
the most beautiful in the 
traditional Roman Breviary, 
and it is the source of the 
famous Eucharistic hymns 
“Pange Lingua Gloriosi” and 
“Tantum Ergo 
Sacramentum.” 
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Grand Knight's Report 

George Elliott 

 With sad but grateful hearts, we 
remember Sir Knight Eusebio “Tom” Tomas, 
who passed from this life on May 18, 2021 at 
age 90.  For many years and up until 
recently, Tom was a vital part of our council, 
our parish, and our community.  Please keep 
Tom, his wife Sandy, and their family in your 
prayers. 
 We are in the last month of our 
fraternal year. We can be justifiably proud of 
the many ways we've served our parish and 
our community this past year.  We had to be 
especially creative to get things done while 
keeping ourselves and others safe during this 
Coronavirus pandemic.  After our Church was 
shut down by the pandemic, we helped re-
open the Church and disinfect it after each 
Mass.  We responded to our community's 
needs after Hurricane Sally.  We've been 
called upon to do many things, and we 
successfully completed many of them.  We 
embraced Leave No Neighbor Behind.  There 
is more to be done. 
 At the 117th Convention of the Florida 
State Council held May 28 and 29, our 
council was recognized twice for the work 
we've done.  We were awarded the 
Newsletter Award Third Place in Division 
Three (the largest division) for our council's 
newsletter.  We were also awarded the Life 
Sponsor award for our support of the 
Milton's Life Options pregnancy resource 
center.  These awards reflect the heroic 
service and support of our entire council.  

But in particular, the Newsletter Award 
reflects upon the diligent hard work of our 
Newsletter Editor, Brother Ralph Crago.  And 
the Life Sponsor Award reflects upon the 
constant focus of our Life Director, Brother 
Dan Arndt.  Thank you, Ralph and Dan! 
 One area in which have some more 
work to do is bringing new members into our 
council.  So far this fraternal year, we've 
welcomed five new knights into our council, 
and that's very good.  But we can do more.  
I'll say it again – there is no reason for a 
Catholic man not to be a knight.  All Knights 
of Columbus are Catholic men.  All Catholic 
men should be Knights of Columbus.  I am 
convinced that when men become knights, 
they become better men, better husbands, 
better fathers.  And because of that, our 
parish and community become better 
because of these better men.  We must 
continuously offer membership to ALL 
CATHOLIC MEN for the benefit of those men 
and for all of us.  Let's push now to bring at 
least four new men into our council by June 
30! 
 In the coming months, I believe we'll 
be able to resume doing more things in 
person.  Your input  is extremely welcome.  
Please attend our monthly meetings in 
person or online so your voice can be heard. 
 Thank you for being a Knight of 
Columbus in our Father Thomas G. Lorigan 
Council 7027!  Vivat Jesus!  Blessed Michael 
McGivney, pray for us! 

Council 7027 Meetings for the Month of June 

Officers’/Planning Meeting (all knights are welcome): No Planning Meeting! 

Council Meeting (all knights are welcome):  Thursday, June 10, 7:00 PM 

***Three Ways You Can Participate:  In-person, by phone, or online*** 

- In-person: Covered Bingo Pavilion by Knights Hall (masks/social dis-
tancing) 

- By phone:  Call (872) 240-3412, enter Access Code 342-890-781# 

- By computer, smartphone, or tablet:  www.gotomeet.me/
GeorgeElliott8 (and turn on your microphone and/or web cam) 

For any method, consider “arriving” up to ten minutes early 

Questions?Contact Grand Knight George Elliott, cell 908-487-8622 / email grejr13@gmail.com 

Can’t wait to “see” you!  Be safe! 
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Field Agent's Report 

 

 

Income Protection! 

Spring is here, we have a new season and after 
a blessed Easter and a beautiful Eastertide, it's 
time to start planning again. With spring and the 
break in the weather, I've started to put together 
my honey-do list that will take me outside into the 
sunshine…at least I hope it's going to be sunny 
when I get outdoors to do all these chores. I don't 
know about you, but this time of year seems to 
energize me. After being cooped up all winter, 
and this year really being cooped up, I've been 
able to think of all the things I need to get done. 
Some of that includes physical repairs around the 
house, getting the lawn and flowerbeds ready to 
go, maybe even washing some windows. 

Now when you get outside to get that work done, 
please, please be careful!  I’m reminded of two 
acquaintances who were up on ladders in the 
spring. In both cases, the ladder slipped, and 
each gentleman sustained two broken arms!  Out 
of commission for quite a while.  But there are 
many hazards that can put you out of 
commission…and that brings me to the important 
part of my message this month.  Protecting your 
greatest asset! 

Your greatest asset is your ability to work and 
earn an income!  Take your annual income 
(probably fresh in your mind with tax filing day 
extended into May) and multiply it times your 
remaining years of working.  A 35 year old 
making $50,000 a year will earn $1.5 million in 
the next 30 years….if he never gets another 
raise!  So you have lots to protect.  But what if 
you’re sick or hurt and can’t work.  Maybe it’s 
something simple like the gents above…a set of 
broken arms.  But one of my members laid his 
motorcycle down on his leg…off from work for 
two years!  That’s a lot of house payments to 
miss.  Luckily, his disability income policy came 
to the rescue.  It can happen to any one of us.  

And disability does not discriminate; man or 
woman; Black, white, Hispanic or Asian; young or 
old.  A 2014 CDA Long-Term Disability Claims 
Review had a number of notes:  More than 1 in 4 

of today’s 20 year-olds will become disabled 
before they retire, 76% of us live paycheck to 
paycheck; less than 5% of all disabling accidents 
and illnesses are work related.  That means 95% 
of those are not covered by Worker’s 
Compensation.  You’re on your own 95% of the 
time.  Turn to Social Security; but Social 
Security’s report on SSDI  says that only about 
40% of applicants are awarded benefits.  Couple 
that with 69% of the private sector workforce 
having no long-term disability income insurance 
and it’s no wonder disabilities are the #1 cause of 
mortgage foreclosures. 

So what to do?  Let’s get together and find out. 
Do you need disability income insurance?  If so, 
how much?  Maybe you have some at work…is it 
enough?  Is it taxable? Is it the right kind?  Let 
me suggest you put your mind and your family's 
mind at ease. Life is unpredictable, pandemic or 
not.  Let’s plan for the worst…but expect the 
best.  We can’t see what the future will bring, I’m 
here to help you plan for the unexpected.  Let’s 
make sure that if you or your spouse are sick or 
hurt and can’t work, that your family can stay in 
the home you’ve provided, pay the utilities, buy 
groceries…make sure the basics are covered. 

Meanwhile, stay safe and healthy. 

May God bless you all,  
 
 

Jeff Fischer, FICF, LUTCF 

 K of C Field Agent 

 (850) 981-8207 

jeff.fischer@kofc.org 

https://www.facebook.com/KofCfischer 
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Deacon’s Teaching  By Deacon Chris Christopher 

 

Father’s Day – 3rd Sunday in June 

What is special about Father's 
Day?  It’s a day for honoring 

fatherhood and the influence of fathers in 
society.  Fatherhood is a vocation, a call from 
God, and  like any vocation, it is tough, but 
fulfilling if done well. 

 Jesus illuminated our goals as fathers 
by showing how God accomplishes the task 
as our heavenly Father.  He takes delight in 

His children (Mt 3:17), loves unconditionally (Mt 

5:45), is provident and responsible (Mt 6:26), 
pays close and caring attention (Mt 6:8), 
forgives (Lk 6:36, 15:11-32), teaches (Mt 11:25-26, 16:17, Jn 6:44), 
lovingly disciplines (Heb 12:5-11), works hard (Jn 5:17, 

36), and shares his life (Jn 6:40).  We should strive 
to imitate His example not only as fathers but 
as children of God. 

 Pope Francis reminds us that “a good 
father knows how to forgive from the depths 
of his heart.  Certainly, he also knows how to 
correct with firmness: he is not a weak father, 
submissive and sentimental.  The father who 
knows how to correct without humiliating is 
the one who knows how to protect without 
sparing himself.   

Some fathers feel they are useless or 
unnecessary, but the fact is that children need 
to find a father waiting for them when they 
return home with their problems.  They may 
try hard not to admit it, not to show it, but 
they need it. (Taken from his apostolic exhortation “Amoris Laetitia: On Love in the 

Family.”) 

 But not everyone was raised by a father 
who followed these guidelines.  Maybe yours 
made some bad decisions.  Remember that he 
is mortal just like you.  As a father yourself 
now, and understanding what a demanding 
job fatherhood is, forgive him as God forgives 
us.  Accept that he did the best he was able to 

do. 
 For most of the members in Council 
7027 our children are now adults, but this 
advice still applies - and extends to grandkids 
as well. 

 This Father’s Day, let us be grateful 
for: 

 • Our earthly fathers who loved us and 
supported us through life. 

 • Our bishops and priests who act as 
spiritual fathers and take on the paternal role 
of guiding us through life. 

 • And God our Father, who always 
grants us boundless mercy and love. 

      

Next month we’ll look at Holy Water 

The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Friday, June 11 
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Life 
Dan Arndt 

prolifeman53@gmail.com 

 

Brothers, we are now entering the new 
fiscal year for the Knights of Columbus. I 
will be having other duties within the 
council that will prohibit me from life 
director. If anyone would like to volunteer 
to be the upcoming life director please let 
me or the Grand Knight  know as soon as 
possible. It has been a great privilege to 
be able to serve you for these many years 
as life director. 

 
BIRTHDAYS 

On behalf of your Council's Brother Knights, we wish you a very Happy Birthday. 

HERBERT A BAKER 6/2 

EUGENE N JAMES  6/2 

RICHARD D THELEN 6/2 

AUSTIN L VAUISO 6/4 

CHRISTOPHER REASNER 6/8 

WILLIAM B FIELD  6/10 

ALEXANDER FIREHAMMER 6/10 

MARIO N BANTIQUE 6/13 

GEORGE R ELLIOTT JR 6/13 

JAMES A JONES  6/15 

JESSE N RHEAM  6/15 

RAY J ELDRIDGE  6/16 

DAVID L EVERETT 6/16 

DCN JEFFREY A MASSEY 6/16 

WALTER W GROSS 6/18 

MICHAEL J HARMON 6/18 

EDWARD H KULIKOWSKI 6/20 

CLYDE O SHONK  6/20 

REV JAMES C LEIBOLD 6/21 

ROGER F SMITH  6/21 

JERRY F VASQUEZ 6/21 

GEORGE A PFEIFFER 6/22 

JAMES B WINN  6/23 

LARRY D JOHNSON 6/24 

MARCUS T WEEKES 6/26 

JOHN B THALER  6/27 

ROBERT N FULLE  6/30  

JUNE  

Intention for evangelization - The beauty of marriage  
Let us pray for young people who are preparing for marriage with the support of a Christian 
community: may they grow in love, with generosity, faithfulness and patience. 
http://popesprayerusa.net/popes-intentions/ 
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Honors of the Months 

Month Knight of the Month Family of the Month 
July, 2020 Sean Canning Jerry & Jenny Craft  
August, 2020 Dale Sogor Bill & Beth McDonald  
September, 2020 Cesar Mascardo Tom & Loretta Kubalewski 
October, 2020 Thomas “Turk” Tergliafera  Joey & Linda Davis  
November, 2020 Michael Guy  Michael & Debra Stafford 
December, 2020 Edward A Faxlanger  Bob & Meg Browder  
January, 2021 Dan Arndt Ralph & Terisha (Terry) Crago 

February, 2021 James Cashman Jerry and Kay Ottley  
March, 2021 Ian Bagent Tom and Loretta Kubalewski 
April, 2021 Sean Canning Brian & Sandy McGuire 

May, 2021 Msgr. Michael Reed Bill & Beth McDonald 

June, 2021   
Year 2020-21   
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Grand Knight George Elliott 
announced the Knight of the Month 
for May as Msgr. Michael Reed at the 
4:00 PM Mass on May 30, 2021. 
Pictured are GK George Elliott and 
Msgr. Michael Read.  

Council 7027 and St. 
Rose of Lima Parish 
selected Family of the 
Month for May as Bill and 
Beth McDonald. They 
were presented at the 
4:00 PM Mass on May 30, 
2021.  Pictured are GK 
George Elliott , Bill & 
Beth McDonald, and 
Msgr. Michael Reed. 



Page 7 WWW.KofC7027.COM 7027newsletter@gmail.com 

 

 

Volume 21,  Issue  12   June, 2021 

 Fourth Degree  

St. Teresa of Calcutta Assembly 2823 

Greeting Sir Knights 

Blessings upon you and your 
families. 

As we close out our Fraternal year, I 
wish to thank all who supported our 
Assembly in all the various ways, 
through Prayer, through Service 
during this past year. 

Some Good News 

We have newly elected Officers for 
the Fraternal Year 21-22. 

Installation of Officers will be held 
on: 

Thursday 19 June,  

During our Normal Business Meeting 
for June, 2021 

In the Parish Hall at 7pm  

This way they can hit the ground 
running come 1, July. 

I hope to see as many Sir Knights as 
possible. 

Hope to see you at our Next Meeting 
19 June, 

In service, 

Deacon Jeff Massey 

Faithful Navigator Assembly 2823 

2021 Knights of Columbus Council 7027 Scholarship Recipients 

The Knights of Columbus Council 7027 Scholarship Committee are proud to announce the winners 
of the 2021 College Scholarships. 

Sophia Surdel of Seton Home Study    $1,000 
Brendan Cyr of Seton Home Study      $1,000 
Mary Brock of Milton High School        $1,000 

 
The competition was extremely competitive and the final results were very close. These three 
outstanding young parishioners were selected and should be congratulated for this outstanding 
achievement. 

Cesar Mascardo 
KOC 7027 Scholarship Committee 
Chairman 
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Assembly 2823 Officers for Fraternal Year 2021-2022 

 

Faithful Navigator  Sir Knight Dan Arndt 

Faithful Captain  Sir Knight Sid Roussell 

Faithful Pilot   Sir Knight Joey Davis 

Faithful Admiral  Sir Knight John Recke  

Faithful Comptroller  Sir Knight Bill Mcdonald 

Faithful Purser   Sir Knight Dale Sogor 

Faithful Scribe   Sir Knight Tom Kubalewski 

Faithful Inner Sentinel Sir Knight George Elliott  

Faithful Outer Sentinel Sir Knight Deacon Chris Christopher 

Trustee 3 Year   Sir Knight Bruce Donatelli 

Trustee 2 Year   Sir Knight Michael Stafford 

Trustee 1 Year   Sir Knight Bob Browder 

 


